Goty of New PBedford

IN COMMITTEE

November 24, 2020

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committes on Appointments & Briefings at a Meeting held on Monday, November 16, 2020,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Dunn, requesting, that Director of Tourism and
Marketing, Dagny Ashley provide an update to the City Council on efforts to leverage the
upcoming Plymouth 400 to attract tourism to the City of New Bedford. (Ref'd 04/25/19)

On motion by Councillor Gomes and seconded by Councillor Lopes, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Dunn, requesting, that Director of Tourism and Marketing, Dagny Ashley provide an
update to the City Council on efforts to leverage the upcoming Plymouth 400 to attract tourism to
the City of New Bedford. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Debora Coelho, Chairperson
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